
June 22, 2023 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: 

THE MARQUEE AT TERRA LOSA 

Condominium Corporation No. 062 4562 

GRADING AROUND FOUNDATIONS 

Please be advised that Dee Construction will be on 

site starting June 22, 2023 for 2 weeks to complete 

grading throughout the complex. 

There will be dirt stored in some of the visitor 

parking stalls. 

Thank you, 

KDM Management Inc. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors 

The Marquee at Terra Losa 



As you see, the Dee Construction
     didn't fix the negative slope
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